
 
July 14, 2011 

 

Dear Strength and Conditioning Coach, 

 

Thank you for your support of the Collegiate Strength and Conditioning Coaches association (CSCCa).  Our 

annual membership renewal drive is currently underway.  September 30, 2011 is the suggested due date for 

membership renewals for the upcoming 2011-2012 school year.  We strongly encourage you to follow this 

deadline.  We are aware, however, that some of you who will be attending the 2012 National Conference, prefer 

to pay your annual membership dues with your conference registration fee, and this is not a problem.  Please 

remember that you must be current on your 2011-2012 membership dues in order to attend the 2012 CSCCa 

National Conference.  In addition, payment of annual membership dues is required in order to maintain 
SCCC Certification. 
 

With payment of your annual membership dues, you will receive a subscription to Training and Conditioning 

Magazine.  Yearly dues will remain $100.00 for full-time members and $50.00 for student members.  
Please take the time to visit our new website and check your individual profile, that you now have the ability to 

maintain, to make sure that your contact information is complete and up-to-date. Please contact the National 

Office if you have trouble logging into your profile, and we can help you with this matter.  Membership can be 

paid by check or credit card.  Please make checks payable to CSCCa and send them in to the National Office.  

Please be aware that there is a 2.75% convenience fee for all credit card payments. Some of your business 

offices require a membership renewal form in order to process your membership payment. These membership 

renewal forms are available on the CSCCa website located at www.cscca.org under “Membership.”   

 

If you know of any full-time strength and conditioning coaches who are not currently members of this 

organization, please encourage them, as well as any students who are interested in becoming full-time strength 

and conditioning coaches on the collegiate or professional level, to join this non-profit professional, educational 

organization.  The CSCCa was created specifically to meet the unique needs of full-time strength and 

conditioning coaches.  This organization has tremendous potential.  In order to be effective, however, it needs 

the support of all full-time collegiate and professional-level strength and conditioning coaches. 

 

Just as a reminder, the CSCCa will be holding the 2012 Annual National Conference in Orlando, Florida, 

Wednesday through Friday, May 9-11, 2012, at the Marriott World Center.  We have many exciting events 

planned, and you will not want to miss this important event.  Please plan to arrive early enough on Wednesday 

to attend a round-table discussion which is tentatively scheduled from 3:00-5:00 pm, as well as our 

exhibitor/member Opening Social, which will begin at 6:00 pm that evening.  Both portions of the certification 

examination will be given earlier that day.  Please plan now to attend, and mark these dates on your calendar. 

Information regarding hotel accommodations will be available on our website at www.cscca.org.  We look 

forward to seeing you there! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr. Chuck Stiggins 

Executive Director CSCCa 


